


CCC Team: Evan Gilstrap, Eric Kuehnl, Ram Subramaniam, Mary Vanatta 

!  AB 928 Sing ular GE Pattern Survey : You may have heard about recent legislation which mandates the 
creation of a new singular transfer GE pattern, to go into effect in the 2025-26 academic year. In April, the 
Intersegmental Committee of Academic Senates (ICAS) approved a proposed framework, and the ASCCC 
has created a survey to collect feedback on the proposal. We encourage you to review the framework 
proposed by ICAS, which is attached to this communiquŽ, and share your feedback with ASCCC - click 
here to directly access the ASCCC survey. If you have any questions about AB 928 or the proposed 
framework, please feel free to reach out to Evan. 

 
!  June 1 4th was the final CCC meeting of the 202 1-22 year!  Thanks to all CCC members for their hard 

work this year, and thanks also to the guests who have attended CCC and provided their expertise to the 
group throughout the year. This was yet another challenging year, and we are proud of the work that CCC 
accomplished and the thoughtful conversations that the group engaged in. 2022-23 CCC meetings will 
begin in October. 

 

 

HAVE A 

FABULOUS 

SUMMER! 

 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/AB928_GE_Survey


March 7, 2022 

TO: ICAS 

FROM: Robert Horwitz 

Chair of Special Committee on AB 928 

SUBJECT: Recommendation on a singular GE transfer pathway 

The Special Committee on AB 928 met three times to discuss the singular general education 

(GE) transfer pathway. After considering several options and patterns, the group came to 

consensus on a pattern that it believes satisfies the legislation's requirements for both a clear 

and transparent singular pathway, and maintaining at 34 the total units required to complete 

the lntersegmental General Education Transfer Curriculum (IGETC). The recommendation is 

best understood by the M 瀄者　
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